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REASON FOR POLICY  

Needs to be developed 

              

ENTITIES AFFECTED BY THIS POLICY 

Needs to be developed 

              

WEB SITE ADDRESS FOR THIS POLICY  

If the policy is not posted as a separate file on the policy library, please provide the link in the spreadsheet. 

              

RESPONSIBLE OFFICE 

For questions about this policy, please contact the Office of the Senior Vice President and Provost 

at (541) 346-3186 provost@uoregon.edu. 
              

ENACTMENT & REVISION HISTORY 

Admission Policy for 2002-03 Academic Year—Adopted at Meeting #694 February 16, 2001, p. 7. (See also 
minutes from the Board’s System Strategic Planning Committee, February 16, 2001.) 

              

POLICY 

The Board annually considers admission requirements for System institutions. In accordance with Board 
policy, admission requirements are considered and adopted in February of the calendar year preceding 
the academic year in which they will be effective (e.g., February 1990 for academic year 1991-92). The 
adoption of admission requirements may include policy recommendations as well, and the requirements 
have an impact on enrollments. Since both admission requirements and enrollment management policies 
are lengthy and change annually, the most recent relevant actions adopted by the Oregon State Board of 
Higher Education are cited below. 
               

RELATED RESOURCES 

Provide links to forms, external pages, implementation guides, etc. if applicable. Leave blank if 

not. 
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